From: |Redacted ‘

Sent: 8/3/2010 5:22:20 PM

To: 'Simon, Sean A.' (sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov); Bawa, Niki (niki.bawa@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cec: Allen, Meredith (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

Bcec:

Subject: August PG&E Contract Update: August 23rd at 11AM?
Sean/Niki:

Does August 23rd at 11 AM work for both of you for our next meeting? Please let us know so we can
coordinate with our internal folks.

Thanks,

| Redacted

Regulatory Relations Manager

Pacific Gas & Electric Co.
|Redacted
‘Redacted
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